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British Para Table Tennis is looking to recruit two Non-Executive Directors — one a Finance Director — to join its
Board.

Both positions are voluntary and are for four-year terms, with the possibility of being renewed for further four-
year terms.

Click here to find out more and see the person specifications. The closing date for applications is Wednesday
January 29, and interviews will be held in Sheffield on Tuesday February 18.

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/bptt-looking-for-board-members/


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/home/jobs/current-vacancies/

